
FILED 6/17/2019 
DOCUMENT NO. 04960-2019 

Merritt Island Utility companyiSSIONCLERK 

June 17,2019 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 20190116- SU- Application for staff-assisted rate case in Brevard County, 
and request for interim rate increase by Merritt Island Utility Company- Pro Forma 
Miscellaneous Expense 

Dear Commission Clerk: 

Merritt Island Utility Company (Merritt Island) submits the attached letter from the City of 
Cocoa related to the billing fees. The City of Cocoa charges Merritt Island monthly charges for 
the billing and collection of account receivables. These monthly expenses are recorded in 
Account 775 - Miscellaneous Expenses when the report is received from the City. 

The supporting documents (monthly statements) have been given to the FPSC staff auditor as 
part of the audit in the above referenced docket. Please consider this increase as part of pro 

forma increase. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (727) 848-8292, ext. 245. 

Respectfully 

~~endell~.-e.~ 
Vice President 
Investor Owned Utilities 

II for Merritt Island Utility Company 

4939 Cross Bayou Blvd ., New Port Richey, FL 34652 - Tel : (866) 753-8292 Fax: (727) 848-7701 



June 12, 2019 

Merritt Island Utility Company, INC. 
Attn: General Manager 
4939 Cross Bayou Boulevard 
New Port Richey, FL. 34652 

Dear General Manager, 

Customer Service Division 

65 Stone Street I Cocoa, FL 32922 
Phone: (321) 433-8400 I Fax: (321) 433-8408 

In response to an increase in processing costs and in an effort to bill all municipalities a uniform 
billing fee, there will be a rate increase October 1, 2019. The increase is based on the CPI change 
between May 2019 and May 2018 of 1.79%. The first service will be $1.14 and the second and 
additional services will be $.49 each. 

We appreciate your understanding and look forward to continuing our business relationship. 

Respectfully, 

Jessica Dovale 
Utility Customer Service Manager 
City of Cocoa 
jdovale@cocoafl.org I 321-433-8400 

Stay Connected: www.CocoaFL.org 0 0 0 




